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Holy See Press Office Communiqué

At the end of the term of office of the current President of the Financial Information Authority (AIF), Dr. René
Brüelhart, and thanking him for his service in recent years, the Holy Father has proceeded to appoint the
successor, identifying a figure of high professional profile and accredited competence at international level.

The appointment will be published and will be effective upon the return of the Holy Father from his Apostolic Trip
to Thailand and Japan, on November 26.

This will ensure the continuity of the AIF’s institutional action at this time of particular commitments at internal
and international levels.


